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     Welcome!  We are glad to worship with you today! 

Visitors & Membership: Please go to our website: mvpchurch.org, contact our church office at 

404.255.2211, or speak with one of our pastors after the service. If you are interested in joining MVP 

Church, please stop at the Welcome Table and pick up a visitor bag.  

Upcoming Services/Events:  

Worship is in the school gym for the month of July! 

 Please save the “Reserved” seats for the ones who need them. 

MVPC Announcements…. 

July 23 “Do Unto Others”, Matthew 7:1-12, Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt 

July 30 “Straight & Narrow”, Matthew 7:13-23, Rev. Barrett Abernethy 

 

Family Promise is here through July 23! We have a few slots on the SignUp 

Genius still needing volunteers: laundry duties including sheets/towels on 7/16, 

organizing/cleaning on 7/23, and nightly dinners still needed. Please call Penny 

Kiel @ 615-477-0414 with questions or go to the church website to sign up and 

volunteer. 

Taizé: Join us for our next Taizé service at the Sandy Springs Library outdoor 

labyrinth! The service will be at 8pm on Wednesday, July 26. 

 

Men’s Breakfast:  All men are encouraged to attend the breakfast on Sunday, July 30 

at 8:30 in Fellowship Hall.  

 

Rev. Susan Haynes, our former Interim Pastor, invites members of our congregation 

to attend her installation as Called Pastor of Faith Presbyterian Church in Blue Ridge, 

GA, on Sunday, July 23. The service will begin at 3:00 pm with a reception to follow. 

Susan sends her best wishes to our church and hopes to see Mount Vernon friends at 

her service. 

Please sign the Friendship Pad and pass it down the row as you 

greet your neighbor! 



July 1-12        Actual           Actual YTD         2023 Budget 

Pledge Member Giving    $   4,896  $ 276,629   $471,275 

Member Giving Non-Pledge   $   1,678  $   37,002             $  60,000 

Non-Member Giving &  

 Loose Offering   $      118  $     4,208   $    9,000 

     Total               $   6,692  $ 317,839             $540,275 

Financial Update 

Youth: We are out for the summer! 

VBS: Happy Summer! We loved having your children join us for VBS last summer and 

would like to invite you to attend again this year on Saturday, August 12 from 9:30am 

– 3pm! Our theme this year is “Pets Unleashed”. Registration is open here https://

www.myvbs.org/mvpc2023,If you have any questions, please contact 

meg.christian@comcast.net. 

The MVPC Members’ Gift of Wisdom: May-Aug. issue is available on the Welcome 

Table and the Information Centers. 

Our July Communion Offering is for the Atlanta VA Domiciliary. The Domiciliary 

provides residential rehabilitative programming for Veterans facing homelessness, 

mental health and/or substance use disorders. They facilitate community 

reintegration by promoting autonomy and self-sufficiency through assessments, 

treatment, education, referrals and linkages that improve veterans' quality of life.  

Please grab a “Blue Shopping for Outreach Bag” after the service. 

Presbyterian Women: We will not meet again until August – have a wonderful 

summer!  

Adult Sunday School: Discovery meets in the Chapel and is using the curriculum “The 

Present Word”. Crossroads meets in the Session Room and is studying “Mere 

Christianity” by C. S. Lewis. Contact Rev. Isaac Toney-Schmitt for more information. 

Stephen Ministry: Our lives can get so cluttered by worry, fear, indecision, and 

change. Sometimes, it helps to have a companion to listen to what we are truly saying 

and feeling without judgment and in confidence. It helps to have someone hear us, 

then help us clarify our thinking and make goals for the future. Stephen Ministers are 

trained to do that. They also have access to strategies and resources that have helped 

others. If they could help you or a neighbor, please contact a pastor or Pat Bartee, 

Stephen Leader. 

 

Do you feel a need for prayer? Have our Prayer Vine pray for you! Email your 

requests to pbartee@yahoo.com or call the church office at 404.255.2211. 

Prayer Concerns: James Ballew, Eliana, Barbara Hughes, Megan Kendall, Kendra Kirz, 

Martha Krenson, Louise Lord, Chuck McCrory, Meredith Nash, Andy Nelson, James 

Phillips, Donna & David Rumrill, and people of Ukraine, Myanmar, Turkey, and 

Zambia. 
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If you have any announcements that you would like to appear in the Happenings or Good News, 

please email them to debbie@mvpchurch.org 
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